CORRIGENDUM -1

Syama Prasad Mookerjee Port, Kolkata.
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TENDER NO. MRN/NC/325/2024

Discussions were held with the representatives of the prospective firms who
attended the pre-bid meeting held in the room of DMD on 18-06-2024. Clarifications are
sought by the bidders which are explained during the meeting.

No change has been made in the NIT. All terms and conditions of the NIT remain
unchanged. This corrigendum is to be considered as a part of the NIT.

N.B. All prospective bidders are advised to upload all requisite documents carefully to
avoid their bids being considered non-responsive by the port.
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